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Announcement - Regulated Information according to L. 3556/2007

PPC announces that, pursuant to L. 3556/2007, and following relevant notification
received on 3.3.2022, by the Hellenic Corporation of Assets and Participations S.A.
(HCAP S.A), the transfer by law, without consideration and exempt from any tox
fee and / or right of third parties of the total participation of HRADF in PPC share
capital (corresponding to 39,440,000 shares or 10.32%), from HRADF to HCAP S.A.,
was completed on 2.3.2022, following an over-the-counter transaction,
according to article 147 of L. 4876/2021.

Following the above, the direct participation of HCAP S.A. in PPC amounts to
34.12% with the corresponding voting rights, while HRADF no longer participates
in PPC's share capital.

For further information please contact:
Public Power Corporation SA.

Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director

Telephone: +30 210 529 2153

e-mail: istefos@dei.gr

The announcement may e accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation SA. www.dei.gr
at the "Investors Relations” section.


mailto:ir@dei.gr
mailto:i.stefos@dei.gr
http://www.dei.gr/

